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Will Ferroggiaro RECEIVED FEB 12 2003
The George Washington University

Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 H Street, NW

Washington, DC 20037

REF: FOIA-03-4823F

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This is in response to your January 31, 2003 letter requesting information under the Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. §552. You asked for copies of Department of Education’s
(Department) ten oldest open or pending FOIA requests currently being processed or held

pending coordination with other agencies.

For your information, the Department does not have any open or pending FOIA requests
currently being processed and or pending coordination with other agencies.

If there are questions regarding this letter, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Maria-Teresa Cueva
Freedom of Information Act Officer, OCIO/RIMG

400 MARYLAND AVE., 8.W., WASHINGTON, D.C. 20202-4580
www.ed.gov

Our mission is to ensure equal access to education and to promote educational excellence throughout the Nation.




